PUBLIC NOTICE

The Research Corporation of the University of Hawaii
Notice of Intent To Award Contract

Pursuant to Section 84-15 (a) (3), Hawaii Revised Statutes, The Research
Corporation of the University of Hawail (RCUH), on behalf of the University of Hawaii,
Institute for Astronomy (IFA), hereby gives notice of intent to award a contract to
Oceanit Laboratories, Inc., (hereafter Contractor), a corporation, in which Ms. Jan N.
Sullivan, Executive Vice President/Chief Operating Officer of Oceanit Laboratories, Inc.,
has a controlling interest. Ms. Sullivan is a current member of the University of Hawaii
Board of Regents and a current member of the Research Corporation of the University of
Hawaii Board of Directors.

Institute for Astronomy (IFA) is in need of the Contractor’s services. Pursuant to
Section 304A-3003, Hawaii Revised Statutes, RCUH is authorized to enter into this
contract for IFA.

The scope of services to be performed by the Contractor includes:
The Contractor shall provide the following services to develop a project plan for the
iShell Project, to include:

Review instrument requirements

Review Computer Aided Design (CAD) models

Assess work required to Preliminary Design Review (PDR); assess risk to
PDR

Assess work required to Critical Design Review (CDR); assess risk to CDR
Work with PI on options to pursue if the schedule or cost exceeds
available time and budget
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The Contractor shall also provide labor to perform engineering, design, and project
management roles as outlined in the project plan above.

The services of the Contractor shall commence on the effective date of contract
execution and remain in force until October 29, 2012,

The total contract price shall be $48,000.00

Anyone wishing to protest this posting shall call Carrie Masanda, telephone
number (808) 932-2301, by end of the business day September 17, 2012.
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